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1st Quarter Newsletter 2022

GUAM COMMUNITY
HIGHLIGHTS

On Saturday, January 9th, Triple J held Guam’s first Drive-Up movie event – Reels and Wheels –  a way for the company to stay 
connected as a community during COVID-19 and to raise funds for the Guam Memorial Hospital Volunteers Association. 

Dozens of vehicles lined an open field at the Guam Football Association in Harmon to enjoy a contact free, drive-in movie night and 
capture a little nostalgia with their families. 

Gates opened at 5pm with most vehicles arriving early for first come first serve parking. The feature movie, which started as the sun 
was going down, was Disney & Pixar’s “Onward”, one of the last movies to premiere in theaters prior to COVID-19. Only a limited number 
of tickets were sold for the event and was sold out back in November, but due to the rise in COVID cases at the time, the event was 
postponed until after the holiday season.

Strict social distancing and sanitary guidelines were set in place to ensure the event was as safe as possible. The company looks 
forward to hosting future drive-in events as long as it is safe to do so.

TRIPLE J GUAM HOSTS GUAM’S FIRST
DRIVE-UP MOVIE FUNDRAISER

Check-in Pre-Show

Aerial Drive-in Team OB
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Tuesday, March 16, 2021 (Tamuning, Guam) - American Medical Center (AMC), in partnership with Triple J Enterprises, Inc. announced the launch of a 
mobile AMC Community Outreach testing and vaccination clinic to reach the community’s most vulnerable populations who are unable to leave home 
to get a COVID test or vaccination.
 
The Ford Transit Wagon XL, donated by Triple J, will bring the AMC medical team into the community and deliver the vaccine and testing to those 
homebound and most vulnerable in our communities. “It is imperative for us to prioritize those most vulnerable, such as our elderly and disabled, 
those who are unable to leave their homes,” said Dr. Hoa Nguyen, “It’s an effort to create more access and give more people the chance to get tested 
and vaccinated.”

AMC is working closely with each village Mayor on scheduling of outreach efforts to prioritize patients most in need.

“Triple J is proud to partner with American Medical Center and bring this potentially life-saving mobile COVID-19 testing and vaccination clinic to 
those homebound and most vulnerable in our communities,” said Robert H. Jones, Chairman and CEO of Triple J, “this is our mission, and we’re 
honored to continue the fight against COVID-19 and ensure no one is left behind.”

AMC AND TRIPLE J LAUNCH MOBILE
VACCINATION & TESTING EFFORT

The handover presentation of the Ford F150 truck, donated by Triple J, took place on Friday afternoon, May 14th, at Triple J's main headquarters in 
Upper Tumon. The Ford F150 truck will allow Peggy Denney and the i*recycle program to haul twice as much and help with outreach and fundraising 
efforts.  The aluminum recycling program was created for the benefit of Guam’s schools by the Guam Business Partners for Recycling, Inc. GBPR is a 
non-profit organization dedicated to promoting aluminum recycling to raise money for local schools.  Present for the handover were GBPR Partners 
and Representatives left to right: Patricia Salas - Bank of Guam; Marcos Fong - Glimpses, Coca Cola, Foremost; Mark J. Sablan - SPPC 76/Circle K; 
Peggy Denny - i*recycle; Jay Jones, Senior Vice President – Triple J Enterprises, Inc.; Patty Ada - Ada's Trust; Tasi Peddicord- Matson; Jojo Camacho- 
Ambros, Inc.; Bob Perron - Mr. Rubbishman.
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Friday, May 14, 2021 (Tamuning, Guam) – The Ford F-150 STX Supercab truck, presented at Triple J Auto Group's main location in Upper Tumon on 
May 14, 2021, is to support the Guam Business Partners for Recycling, Inc.’s (GBPRI) i*recycle program efforts on Guam.
 
The i*recycle program is an aluminum can recycling program that has been provided to Guam’s schools since 2007 by GBPRI, to help the schools 
generate much needed funds and promote the recycling of aluminum cans throughout the island. To date the program has generated $255,000 for 
participating schools and is expanding the program from 40 to 60 schools.
 
Peggy Denney, administrator of the program, said about the partnership, “I am incredibly grateful for and appreciative of Triple J's tremendous 
generosity in donating this Ford F-150 truck to the i*recycle program. It's going to look fantastic and will allow me to haul twice as much as I can 
currently haul, and I can open the tailgate, something I haven't been able to do with mine in quite a while!”
 
Longtime GBPRI members also shared what this partnership means for the program:
• Mark J. Sablan of SPPC - “We welcome Triple J as a partner in the i*recycle program. Triple J Motors consistently supports island wide community 

outreach programs as a part of their normal course of business and we are grateful to them for supporting the i*recycle mission.”
• Patricia Salas of Bank of Guam – “This partnership with Triple J allows the i*recycle program to continue uninterrupted. It keeps Peggy on the road 

collecting aluminum cans, reducing what goes to the landfill, and promoting recycling efforts island wide.”
• P. Sonny Ada of Ada’s Trust and Investment – “Thank you Triple J Motors for supporting the i*recycle program.  The contribution of the Ford F-150 

will go a long way in helping to collect used aluminum cans for recycling and helping support our island’s quest for a clean environment.”
• Tom Shimizu, GM Ambros – “Triple J stepping up to the plate in support of i*recycle is a huge benefit to our island, and the community of Guam. We 

look forward to using this F-150 to pick up as much recyclable material as possible, in support of Guam schools.”
 
The collaboration with GBPRI is part of Triple J’s “Customers First” commitment to serving the community in more ways than one.
 
Jay Jones, Senior Vice President of Triple J Enterprises, Inc., went on to say, "It’s a worthy cause – we are proud to partner with GBPRI as they 
continue to build momentum through this worthwhile program that not only raises funds for our schools but educates the community on the 
importance of recycling. We are happy to be able to support them in their efforts."

SUPPORT i*recycle PROGRAM EFFORTS

The handover presentation of the Ford F150 truck, donated by Triple J, took place on Friday afternoon, May 14th, at Triple J's main headquarters in 
Upper Tumon. The Ford F150 truck will allow Peggy Denney and the i*recycle program to haul twice as much and help with outreach and fundraising 
efforts.  The aluminum recycling program was created for the benefit of Guam’s schools by the Guam Business Partners for Recycling, Inc. GBPR is a 
non-profit organization dedicated to promoting aluminum recycling to raise money for local schools.  Present for the handover were GBPR Partners 
and Representatives left to right: Patricia Salas - Bank of Guam; Marcos Fong - Glimpses, Coca Cola, Foremost; Mark J. Sablan - SPPC 76/Circle K; 
Peggy Denny - i*recycle; Jay Jones, Senior Vice President – Triple J Enterprises, Inc.; Patty Ada - Ada's Trust; Tasi Peddicord- Matson; Jojo Camacho- 
Ambros, Inc.; Bob Perron - Mr. Rubbishman.
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Triple J spreads awareness of Lupus for POP (Put on Purple) Day in honor of May as Lupus Awareness Month.

APL Race Fiesta, a motorsports event, took place on June 25-27th. Our Triple J Racing team participated by bringing back their custom Ford powered 
race truck for the Heat Races. The Triple J Racing team made a strong return and took home the checkered flag. Congratulations to the team for 
taking home 1st place in their category and Overall Off-Road Trucks and Buggies! We can’t wait to return for the next Smokin’ Wheels!

PUT ON PURPLE DAY

2021 RACE FIESTA
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As a way to incentivize Guam residents to get vaccinated, the “Vax n’ Win” incentive program was a campaign to fully inoculate 80% of the island’s 
people by liberation day. Various prizes we’re raffled weekly including cash, vehicles and more. Triple J Auto Group donated a 2021 Kia Soul for one 
of the grand prizes for the campaign. On Wednesday, June 30, Mrs. Lucille M. Mariano was announced as the winner of the Kia Soul.

Triple J Tire Center, in partnership with Omni United and Radar tires, 
donated $3,500 to Guam Cancer Care to support their Breast Cancer 
awareness efforts.

Mike Takai, General Manager for Triple J Tire Center explained the details 
of the partnership, stating that, “Omni United and Radar Tires celebrated 
their 10-year partnership with the Breast Cancer Research Foundation 
(BCRF) on October 1st, which also marks the start of Breast Cancer 
Awareness month, so for the entire month, Triple J Tire Center donated a 
portion of sales for every Omni and Radar tire sold, to Guam Cancer Care 
to support their local breast cancer awareness efforts,” Takai went on to 
say, “customers also received a free limited edition breast cancer 
awareness t-shirt with each purchase.”

Globally, breast cancer causes the greatest number of cancer-related 
deaths in women worldwide. Research is the only way to end breast 
cancer, and that’s why Omni United and Radar will continue to support the 
BCRF mission globally, and Triple J will support local awareness efforts 
and initiatives through organizations such as Guam Cancer Care. 

“Giving back to the community has always been a deep-rooted value for 
Triple J, along with our brand partners, Omni United and Radar. We will 
continue to work together to support global and local efforts to help in the 
fight against breast cancer,” said Jeff Jones, President and COO of Triple 
J Enterprises, Inc.

VAX N’ WIN

Triple J Tire Center presents Guam Cancer Care with $3,500 to support 
their breast cancer awareness efforts and initiatives. Standing left to 
right, Jay Jones, Senior Vice President of Triple J Enterprises, Inc.; 
Mike Takai, General Manager for Triple J Tire Center; Nona Perez, 
Cancer Screening & Early Detection & Program Manager for Guam 
Cancer Care and Jeff Jones, President and COO of Triple J Enterprises, 
Inc.

TRIPLE J TIRE CENTER DONATES $3,500 TO GUAM CANCER
CARE TO SUPPORT BREAST CANCER AWARENESS EFFORTS
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The I Mas Metgot Competition took over the Paseo Grounds all-day Saturday with 12 competitors, six males and six females, powering through six 
events for the title of strongest on Guam.

Triple J Auto Group sponsored the Triple J Truck Pull event. A 2022 Ford Super Duty F-250 XLT (est. 6.500lbs) was used for the males and a 2021 
Ford F-150 (est. 5,000lbs) was used for the females competition. 

Congratulations to Guam’s Strongest Man & Woman: Anthony “Bigtone” Salas & Brittney Pereda! Amazing job to all the competitors giving it their all 
at each event.

I MAS METGOT COMPETITION – TRIPLE J TRUCK PULL
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On Friday, December 10th, Triple J presented a check for two thousand five hundred dollars to the Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots campaign. 
Each year, Triple J invites all its employees in Guam and the CNMI, as well as the community, to make a child's dream come true by donating a new 
unwrapped toy and dropping it into the designated collection boxes at Triple J group locations in Guam and the CNMI. Employees were also able to 
make a monetary donation, which the company matched toy for toy, dollar for dollar.

"The U.S. Marine Corps and the Toys for Tots program truly embody our mission of Customers First in thought and in action, with such great need in 
the communities in Guam and the CNMI, their work is more important than ever," said Jeff Jones, President of Triple J. "This has been another 
difficult year for many families, we wanted our employees and the community to feel inspired to donate, knowing their one donation will actually 
mean two gifts for children in need,” Jones added.

This annual toy collection program provides a toy or gift item to a child (ages 0 - 17) in need at Christmas. Toy collections officially began on October 
6th and ended on December 10th. 

TRIPLE J MATCHES EMPLOYEE DONATIONS
TO TOYS FOR TOTS 

On Friday, December 10th, executives and employees from Triple J present $2,500 to representatives from the Marine Corps Base Camp Blaz to 
support the annual Toys for Tots program.
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On Friday, December 10th, Triple J presented a check for three thousand eight hundred dollars to Make-A-Wish Guam & CNMI from donations made 
through their employee elective payroll deduction program. This is the third check presentation since the program started in April 2019.

"For almost three years our employees on Guam and Saipan have donated a portion of their checks to support Make-A-Wish Guam and CNMI Chapter, 
doing what they can to bring hope into the lives of children facing their most difficult days. For the wish children and families, the chapter serves, 
working through challenging circumstances is something they have been doing long before the pandemic,” said Jeff Jones, President and COO of 
Triple J Enterprises, Inc.

Eric Tydingco, President and CEO of Make-A-Wish Guam & CNMI chapter thanked the company for their generous contribution and added that, “2021 
continues to be a challenging time for our island. This means the way we fulfill our mission at the Make-A-Wish Foundation has been altered signifi-
cantly.”  Tydingco also added, “we rely 100% on the support of our local community to fulfill our mission — to grant the wish of children with critical 
illnesses. Giving regularly through your workplace or payroll is one of the easiest ways you can help wishes come true for seriously ill children and is 
also a great way for companies to engage your employees and inspire a positive workplace culture.”

MAKE-A-WISH GUAM & CNMI CHAPTER BENEFIT
FROM TRIPLE J 'WORKPLACE GIVING PROGRAM’ 

On Friday, December 10th, executives and employees from Triple J presented a check for three thousand eight hundred dollars to Make A Wish 
Guam & CNMI Chapter from donations made through their employee elective payroll deduction program.
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A one-time donation of $42,454.16 was presented to Make-A-Wish Guam & CNMI Chapter at the Triple J Main Headquarters in Upper Tumon on 
Wednesday, December 29that 2pm. Jay Jones, Senior VP of Triple J Ford, presented the check on behalf of Ford dealers in the Asia Pacific region, 
comprised of Ford dealers in Guam, CNMI, Cambodia, Malaysia, Myanmar, Laos, New Caledonia, Marshall Islands, Tahiti, Hong Kong, Singapore, 
American & Western Samoa, Brunei, Vanuatu, Fiji, Papau New Guinea and Mangolia, from funds collected and earmarked for Guam.

“Our Ford dealers nationwide are driven to make a difference in their communities, because giving is a part of their dealership tradition. Dealers give 
to causes that address a broad range of community needs – children’s charities topped the list. Make-A-Wish Guam & CNMI was an obvious choice, 
and the funds couldn’t have come at a better time for the organization,” said Jones.

Eric Tydingco, CEO of the Guam & CNMI Chapter of Make-A-Wish expressed the sincere gratitude of the chapter and board of directors, “2021 
continues to be a challenging time for our island. This means the way we fulfill our mission at the Make-A-Wish Foundation has been altered signifi-
cantly. COVID19 has been detrimental globally, and we are not spared the effects this pandemic has had on our ability to fundraise. Throughout the 
pandemic our organization had to adapt to this new normal and come up with innovative fundraising ideas to raise much needed revenue while 
adhering to the current executive order and guidelines. These funds will go a long way to fulfill our mission — to grant the wish of children with critical 
illnesses.”

FORD DEALERS OF ASIA PACIFIC DONATE $42K
TO LOCAL GUAM CHARITY

Present for the check presentation were representatives of Triple J and Make-A-Wish Guam & CNMI board of directors, standing left to right; 
Joephet Alcantara, MAW board secretary, Joyce Crisostomo, MAW board member; Kaleena Camacho, program services manager of Make-A-Wish 
Guam & CNMI ; Eric Tydingco, CEO & President of Make-A-Wish Guam & CNMI; Jay Jones, senior VP of Triple J Ford; Kristine Lujan, MAW board vice 
chair; Lesley Leon Guerrero, MAW board member and Brian Bamba, MAW board member.
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2021 SERVICE TOP GUN AWARDS

GUAM

QTR 1 ending April 2021

QTR 1 ending April 2021
QTR 2 ending July 2021

QTR 3 ending Oct 31 

QTR 1 ending April 2021
QTR 2 ending July 2021

QTR 3 ending Oct 31 

Top Parts Consultant
Lloyd Macapagal

Top Service Technician
Rodney Alcoran

QTR 2 ending July 2021
QTR 3 ending Oct 31 

Top Service Advisor
John Flores

Top Parts Consultant
Raymond Conception
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Congratulations to our very own Ernie Murphy for winning “BEST CAR SALESMAN” and Outback Steakhouse Guam for winning “BEST STEAK” for 
Pika’s Best of Guam 2021!

2021 TOP SALES AWARDS

2021 PIKAS BEST

GUAM

HQ

Q1
Imelda Lachica

Q2
Christine Zara

Q3 Q4 YEAR

HONDA

Q1
Allan Borja

Q2
Christian Cortez

YEAR
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GUAM

10 Years

Adam Butcher - Service HQ Jeanette Layao & Jake Tajon - Five Star Wholesale Misako Amsden - Hertz

Noel Gozum - Corporate Raymond Concepcion - Parts HQ Raymond Lagman - Service HQ

Rhea Santos - Sales HQ Ronald Yasuhiro - Hertz Sharon Dorion - Sales HQ
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GUAM

Cielito "Chiqui" Tumang - Hertz Elmina "Mina" Paciente - Hertz Errol Adonay - Service HQ Francisco "Jun" Nera - Hertz

Frannie Cepeda - Hertz Kamran Sabeti - Corporate Keiko Flynn - Hertz

Mike Perrin - Hertz Rodolfo "Rudy" Benitez - Hertz Yolanda Reyes & Anelida Galiza 
Five Star Wholesale

15 Years
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GUAM

Davey "DC" Camacho - Service Honda

GUAM SERVICE AWARDS

Alfred Bantugan, Teresita Pacho & Fortunato Guevarra
Five Star Wholesale

Carmelo Tutay - Parts Honda

Charles "Kent" Douglas , Keith Toy & Jonathan Lagumen
Five Star Wholesale

20 Years

Charlie Reynolds - Sales HQ

Jay Jones - Corporate

30 Years

40 Years
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On Friday, June 18th, at the Surfrider Resort Hotel in Chalan Kanoa, Triple J executives presented a $5,000 donation to the Commonwealth Cancer 
Association (CCA) to support their first Golf Tournament fundraiser scheduled for June 19th at Lao Lao Golf Bay Resort. Additionally, Triple J Motors 
sponsored a Hole In One Prize, a 2022 Mitsubishi Outlander ES.

CCA is a non-profit 501(c)3 community-based organization focused on the battle against cancer. All the services provided by CCA, such as patient 
navigation, direct patient assistance, education and awareness activities, prevention programs, short-term medical equipment rental support, and 
nutritional supplements are funded by the Annual Marianas March Against Cancer. This commitment in direct services is provided to over 200 
individuals who are undergoing treatment as well as those living with cancer that are being monitored on-island and off-island. Monies raised in this 
golf tournament will fund these programs and services. 

Triple J has been a proud partner of CCA for the past 17 years, “Our group understands the importance for CCA to continue to provide services and 
assistance to cancer patients and survivors in the CNMI, any contribution made to their efforts helps them to provide hope for an improved quality of 
life at a time when it is most needed,” stated Jeff Jones, COO and President of Triple J. “We are committed to supporting CCA in continuing the fight 
and encouraging hope for those struggling with cancer,” Jones went on to say.

 “Even amidst a pandemic, the CCA remains strong and stable because of supporters like Triple J. On behalf of the Commonwealth Cancer 
Association, we are greatly appreciative of this generous donation,” said Juan L. Babauta, Executive Director, Commonwealth Cancer Association. He 
added, “The alarming reality is that we continue to register more and more new cases of cancer every month. Proceeds from this golf tournament will 
help those who bear the burden of battling with cancer related illnesses and help fund awareness and prevention programs within our communities.”

TRIPLE J DONATES $5K & SPONSORS HIO PRIZE
FOR CCA GOLF TOURNAMENT

Check holders (left to right), Mario Valentino, Senior Projects Superintendent, Triple J Saipan; Rachel Roque, Property Manger, Triple J Saipan; Frank 
Ada, HR Director, Triple J Saipan; Jeff Jones, COO and President of Triple J Enterprises, Inc.; Mike Sablan, Vice President, Triple J Enterprises, Inc.; 
Cesar Dumatol, Treasurer, CCA; Juan L. Babauta, Executive Director, CCA; Tracy Guerrero, Corporate Controller, Triple J Saipan; Alex Camacho, GM, 
Triple J Rentals; and Perry Inos, Business Development Manager, Triple J Saipan.
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Saipan Fishermen's Association Officers were on hand to receive a category donation of $2,250 from 
the The Triple J Saipan Group for the upcoming 37th Annual Saipan International Fishing Tournament.  
The Triple J Saipan group will be sponsoring this years Mahi-Mahi category with payouts to 1st, 2nd 
and 3rd place finishers.

The Triple J Saipan Fishing Team, led by Chairman/CEO Bob Jones, won a 3rd Place Award at the 37th 
Saipan International Fishing Tournament held in July 2021.  Fishing aboard the company's "V-Marine" 
boat, winning the coveted award was a great achievement as this was Triple J's first entry in the 
annual tournament.

SAIPAN INTERNATIONAL FISHING TOURNAMENT

From left to right: J.D. Tenorio, Prize & Giveaway Chairman, SFA; Ringo Medina, General Manager, Surf Club Restaurant; Mario Valentino, Senior 
Projects Superintendent, Triple J Saipan; Rachel Roque, Property Manager, Triple J Saipan; Curtis Dancoe, Solicitation Chairman, SFA; Sean Ficke, 
General Manager, Triple J Motors; Scott Shular, Vice President, SFA; Marah Javier, Secretary, SFA; Shane Villanueva, Advertising & Marketing 
Chairman, SFA; Rods Hernandez, Triple J Motors, Sales Associate; Alex Sablan OutReach Chairman, SFA; Perry Inos, Business Development Manager, 
Triple J Saipan; Joseph Deleon Guerrero, Hospitality Chairman, SFA.
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The 21st Annual Taste of the Marianas International Food Festival & Beer Garden was held on August 27-29, bringing some of the best island cuisine 
and entertainment together. The Triple J Saipan team participated in the vendor decoration booth and did a beautiful job!

2021 TASTE OF THE MARIANAS

The award is presented annually to an 
employer who has demonstrated the 
greatest support to Guard and Reserve 
employees through the employer’s 
leadership and practices, including 
adopting personnel policies that make 
it easier for employees to participate in 
the National Guard and Reserve.

Pro Patria is the highest award that 
may be bestowed by an ESGR state 
committee. In the CNMI, only PSS and 
Triple J received the award this year.

ESGR PRO PATRIA AWARD
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Triple J Saipan executives, management, staff and their friends and family joined in the island's efforts on September 18 for the 2021 International 
Coastal cleanup. The route for the group started behind Sandy Beach Homes and along the beach front past Surf Club Restaurant. The International 
Coastal Cleanup (ICC) is the world's largest, volunteer effort to clean up the marine environment, themed ICC 2021: “Keep trash in the bin and not in 
the ocean”.

Triple J and the United Filipino Organization CNMI have teamed up under the "Together, We Can" PPP program organized by the Governor's Economic 
Development Council.  Together, the TJ-UFO team will help to maintain the beautiful Laly 4 Beach Park in Chalan Kanoa.  On August 21, 2021, TJ and 
UFO representatives cleaned and repainted several beach pavilions at the park.  Working together to beautify our community.

TRIPLE J SAIPAN JOINS THE
INTERNATIONAL COASTAL CLEANUP EFFORTS

PRIVATE PUBLIC PARTNERSHIP – TJ & UFO
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Ester Yamson, 20 years & John Santos, 15 years - Payless Ian Obnimaga, 10 years & Ricardo Ansay, 10 years - Service HQ

Enriquita Indalecio, 15 years - Hertz Diego Camacho, 10 years & Gaylord Gabriel, 20 years - Service Mazda
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Payless Super Fresh received International Independent Retail Marketer of the Year. Weekly ads and social media promote fresh beef, 
burgers, frankfurters and marinated cuts. Opened in 2019, the store is the first butcher shop of its kind in the market. Congratulations 
Triple J Payless SuperFresh & Truckload Store!

Triple J was awarded a contract to provide generators and water tanks to 10 day care centers on Saipan by the Dept of Community and 
Cultural Affairs.  Managed by Senior Project Superintendent Mario Valentino, the project is scheduled to be completed in the 3rd quarter 
of 2022.

PAYLESS SUPERFRESH AWARDED
2021 CAB AWARD

DAY CARE CENTERS PROJECT

Mario Valentino, Senior Project Superintendent (2nd from Right) and crew.
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Triple J expanded its business presence to Tinian in 2021 with the opening of the Tinian Western Lodge, Bar-K Diner, Wholesale to 
Everyone, Village Lodge, Hertz and Dollar Car Rentals, and automobile service/car wash.  Further business expansion projects are 
underway in 2022.

The Tinian and Aguigan municipal leadership renamed the former Kammer Beach in Tinian to "Jones Beach" in honor of the many 
contributions the late businessman Ken Jones, older brother of Triple J Chairman and CEO Bob Jones, made to the Tinian community in 
the sixties and seventies when he operated the Bar-K Ranch.  Fond memories of Ken's and Bob's management of the Bar-K Ranch were 
shared by many Tinian residents who attended the sign unveiling ceremony in February 2021.

JONES BEACH RENAMING

GRAND OPENING OF TRIPLE J AFFILIATES IN TINIAN
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1ST ANNUAL TRIPLE J EBEYE
FISHING TOURNAMENT

2021 EBEYE HALLOWEEN CELEBRATION
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2021 TRIPLE J EBEYE CHRISTMAS PARTY

EBEYE SERVICE AWARDS

Carl Farin – Maintenance 

10 Years



1st Quarter Newsletter 2022

MAJURO COMMUNITY
HIGHLIGHTS

PAYLESS EMPLOYEES OF THE YEAR

Erlito "Loloy" Betonio – Department Manager Meat Room

Anton Andrew – Meat Room Department

Ninpik Pero – Meat Room Deparment 

Tahannalyin “Ginger” Jimna - Fast-foods Department

Wonda Alex - Bakery Department

Cyrus Graham - Motors Department

Maylyn Guiriba Corpuz – Chief Accountant 

James Mcguire – Assistant General Manager
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SERVICE AWARDS

Michael Guevarra 

Tito Apistar Luningning Prudencio 

10 Years 15 Years

20 Years

Peter Gaymann

25 Years
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GUAM

SAIPAN

Katherine L. Iseke
Customer Service Manager – Five Star

Australiz C. Lenckowski
General Sales Manager – Five Star

Yukari N. Buccat
Controller – Accounting

Ciera N. Salas
Restaurant Manager – Outback

Francis Joseph M. Baluyut
Groups Parts Manager – Motors

Adam W. Butcher
Group Service Manager – Motors

Fred Camacho
Business Development Manager

Jose Mafnas Jr.
Corporate Counsel

Keith Ahn
Surfrider Resort Hotel Manager

HR CORNER

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MANAGERIAL PROMOTIONS & 
WELCOME TO OUR NEW TRIPLEJ TEAM MEMBERS!
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Thank you KenRay Paulino for your dedication to Triple J Auto Group for the past 17+ years! Your contribution to the success of the company 
will not soon be forgotten!

FAREWELL KENRAY!

HR CORNER
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SEXUAL HARASSMENT TRAINING

COVID VACCINATION CLINIC

HR CORNER


